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Extension of Electronic Meetings of the TTC Board and its 
Committees 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on September 24, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Amend section 22.1 of the TTC’s Bylaw to Govern Board Proceedings to extend the 
remote electronic participation rules for a period ending one year following the 
termination of the COVID-19 emergency declaration or for such additional period of time 
as determined by City Council, after the termination of an emergency in all or part of the 
City under section 4 or 7.0.1 of the Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act. 
 

Advice and Other Information 
 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motions: 

1. That the TTC Board requests that TTC staff review and consider implementation of 
available meeting management technologies and processes to enhance the 
functionality and accessibility of TTC Board and Committee virtual meetings. 


